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The online application form for allotment of seats in the Boys’ Hostel of New 
Town Campus for the existing boarders residing in rented hostels of Aliah 
University (Chingrighata & Mahishbathan) and newly admitted students in 
various courses for the academic session 2017-2018 has been extended till 
20/11/2017 as per the resolution of 14th general meeting of HMC held on 
02/11/2017.  

The aspiring students are hereby advised to comply with the same. The existing 
students must obtain financial clearance from the Finance Department with 
regard to their payment of Hostel Fees etc. before getting an allotment in the 
Boys’ Hostel of New Town Campus.   

Considering the approaching semester examination and the time-consuming 
effort to obtain the medical fitness certificate, the HMC in concurrence with the 
competent authority has decided to waive-off the submission of fitness 
certificate alongwith the hardcopy of filled-up hostel admission form and allied 
documents. However, a medical fitness certificate shall be required during the 
time of admission in the hostel.  

The hard copy of the filled-up form alongwith required documents must be 
submitted to Ms. Lichia Khatun (CVS Section) latest by 22/11/2017. 

 

Dr. Arup Kumar Baksi 
Chairperson, 
Hostel Management Committee, 
Aliah University 
 

 


